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I am available from 9am until 1pm 
Monday to Friday. If you have any 
questions, concerns or suggestions, 
please feel free to call me at
250-768-5472 or email the club at 
wkyc@westkelownayachtclub.com.

KATHY GABELHEI

THE PENDOZI
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Experience the Dockside Difference

For over 50 years, Harris Flotebote has 
led the way in pontoon construction.

www.docksidemarine.com 770 Finns Road,  Kelowna, BC • 1.800.663.4737 • 250.765.3995  

BC‘s Trusted Source for New and Used 
Boats, Trailers, and Parts and Service

The Sea Ray 300SLX — 
smoothest ride on the water! 

Page 2 of 2

Ad Proof

2053 CAMPBELL ROAD · WEST KELOWNA, BC · V1Z 1S9
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As we go into spring it is time to get the club and 
basin area ready for boating season once again. We 
will be having our annual spring cleanup and I look 
forward to seeing many of you out there. The repairs 
to the breakwater and docks along F dock have had 
some unexpected delays. Unfortunately this means 
that we did not get as far as we wanted and will have 
to wait until the fall to continue further. I would like to 
thank Al James for the many hours and commitment 
he has put into this project.

 Over the winter our new Anchor Club lead Christine 
Hawes has undertaken the task of putting on some 
Sunday night dinners. The dinners have been a great 
success and I want to thank Christine for all the hard 
work that she has done along with the help of her 
other half Steve Enns and many other volunteers.

Christine is going to need many volunteers to help 
with the Anchor Club over the upcoming season so 
please sign up to volunteer to help for one of or more 
of  the dinners. Christine is very enthusiastic about 
the success of the Anchor Club and will be a fun 
person to work with.

Our Bar Director Gail James, Entertainment Director 
Brenda Young and Christine Hawes have been 
meeting as our entertainment committee and have 
come up with some new and exciting ideas for club 
events. Please watch for upcoming announcements. 

If anyone has an idea for a fun event please contact 
somebody on the board and it can be brought 
forward.

While money is never an easy subject to bring 
forward I have to remind everybody that membership 
fees are due in January. We are soon going to be in 
March and if your membership fees have not been 
paid you have no right to moorage. Only members in 
good standing have the right to an assigned slip for 
their boat. Also moorage fees are due by the first of 
March and if they are not paid you may find yourself 
in the position of having your slip reassigned to a 
member on the wait list. The majority of members 
pay all of the required fees on time however there are 
always a few stragglers that cause a lot of extra work 
so we are asking everyone to follow the rules and 
guidelines. 

Thank you to all of the members that have been 
attending the events and volunteering over the winter 
months including Kenner Henderson for organizing 
the very successful Salvation Army Kettle Drive on 
behalf of the WKYC this past December. It is your 
participation and helping out that makes our club so 
successful.

by Pat Pope

THE COMMODORE’S REPORT

REPORTS

Ship’s
Log

MARCH 2017 ENTRY · · ·  PAT POPE
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Great to see the work being done on the south 
break water ( "F" dock) and things should be in 
shape for the upcoming season. Thanks to all 
who guided this through the daunting task of 
reports, permits and approvals required to get 
this done!! Job well done!!

One of my projects for the upcoming season is 
to research the replacement of the sani-pump. It 
has been costed out and we will be looking into 

different funding subsidies, as this pump serves 
not only our members but the general public 
as well. Updates will be published as we move 
along with this project.

The good weather will be here soon and looking 
forward to seeing everyone at the upcoming club 
activities!

by Craig Gates

REAR COMMODORE’S REPORT MARCH 2016 ENTRY · · ·  CRAIG GATES

REPORTS

Well I don’t know about all of you but this winter 
has felt long and cold.  I’m sure that as I, you are all 
looking forward to a great summer on the lake and 
at the Club.

With that in mind I would like to remind everyone 
that we have many exciting events happening on 
the lake and at the club coming this year.

We will have a new event and it will be in tune with 
celebrating Canada’s 150th birthday.  I will be doing 
up posters and emails to the club members letting 
everyone know the details.

I am also excited about the invasion this year and 
will be looking for lots of ideas from members as 
to what they would like to see as well as what’s 
worked in the past.  Please feel free to email me 
with any ideas and thoughts at srenns99@telus.net

I am looking forward to meeting all the members 
new and old and making some long lasting friends.

by Stephen Enns

STAFF CAPTAIN’S REPORT MARCH 2016 ENTRY · · ·  STEPHEN ENNS

mailto:srenns99%40telus.net?subject=WKYC%20Idea
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Specializing in Insurance Covering:

• High Valued Homes
• Commercial / Residential Course of Construction
• Commercial Buildings
• Business Enterprises
• Homeowners / Condominium Owners
• Tenants / Rentals
• RVs / Trailers
• Boats / Personal Watercraft

"Cove ring Your Insu rance Needs Fr om Top To Bottom"

TOLL FREE:   1-877-SEA-2SKI (1-877-732-2754)

(A Division of Fransen Insurance Services Ltd.)

Offering Clients
A Wide Variety of  Insu rance Underw riting Services

Contact:      tony@seatoskiinsurance.com
     liz@seatoskiinsurance.com

Office:      250-707-2100
Fax:     250-707-2101

Income Tax 
Causing You

Sleepless Nights?

ED SCHNEIDER
AND ASSOCIATES

Ed Schneider BBA ~ THE TAX GUY
250.707.2036       1.877.494.7639
edschneiderandassociates@shaw.ca

Call us before CRA
(Revenue Canada)

calls YOU!
• Small Business

Specialist
• Personal Tax

Preparation
• Reasonable Rates
• Personalized Service

Audit

25 Yearswith Revenue
Canada As an Independent Insurance 

Brokerage, we o�er our clients not 
only personalized attention but 
access to a variety of Insurance 
Underwriting Services. We are able 
to check with multiple insurers to 
o�er policies that best suit your 
individual wants, needs and 
circumstances. Homeowners, 
Condominium Owners, Rentals, 
Tenants, Course of Construction, 
Business & Boat Insurance are a few 
areas that we work with.

Order online and more at www.auroraprint.ca

• Quality Full 
Colour Printing

• Digital Colour Printing
• Colour & High 

Volume Copies
• Direct Marketing

• Banners & Signs
• Graphic Design
• Wide Format 
 (up to 54” wide!)

• And much more!

CELEBRATING

YEARS
Serving the 

Interior of B.C.

Full Service 
Commercial
Printing
Locally owned & operated

Two local branches to serve you!
KELOWNA 778-484-7676
#102 - 1262 St. Paul Street
EMAIL: aurorakel@auroraprint.ca

PENTICTON 778-476-7226
#102 - 380 Okanagan Avenue East
EMAIL: service@auroraprint.ca
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REPORTS

After a long winter – Spring is just around the 
corner and we are ready for fun and the sun.

Your Entertainment Director, Anchor Club Chair 
and Bar Director have formed an Entertainment 
Committee to bring you more fun and lots of new 
events this year.  Only our members can make this 
successful, we need your participation to make it 
work.  Come out have fun and if possible please 
volunteer to help with the fun.

First up St. Patrick’ Day – Get your Green on and 
don’t miss out on this one - it will be amazing and 
no one celebrates like the Irish.  We are planning 
a spring Art Show and open house Membership 
Drive in early April - 10 Local Okanagan Artists 
with an amazing show and a membership drive for 
our club.  

It is going to be a great year at WKYC and we want 
you to come out and participate in all our events.  If 
you have any suggestions please send us an email 
or give us a call.

Anyone want some Saturday Night poker – let me 
know – our Commodore Pat Pope says he has won 

many poker tournaments – so are you ready to 
challenge him?  

Doug and Gayla Lepard are doing some Thursday 
night Euchre card tournaments – come out for 
Happy Hour Drink Specials and learn and play this 
fun card game.

What other fun things would you like to see – Bingo 
nights perhaps – we are purchasing the equipment 
necessary for Bingo nights – stay tuned for this.  

We will be looking to revamp our wine list in the 
spring – with so many Okanagan Wineries we 
are looking for new tastes to introduce to our 
members.  Have a favorite – let me know we can 
do a tasting.

Remember as a MEMBER CLUB we only succeed 
with Member support. Come on out! 

Lets make it work!!!!

by Gail James

BAR DIRECTOR'S REPORT MARCH 2016 ENTRY · · ·  GAIL JAMES
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REPORTS

As some of you may have noticed, as you read this 
the repair and rebuild of the first part of “F” Dock, 
on the South Side of our Marina is underway.

This turned out to be a very large learning 
experience due to all the environmental 
documentation, engineering requirements and 
the many groups that have to give their approval, 
including Westbank First Nations and ONA.  Wow it 
was a lot of work but we have persevered and have 
the approvals for the first phase of this upgrade.  
We have also worked with the City of West Kelowna 
to get permission to put the silt that was moved 
during our storm in November of 2015 back to the 
beach where it came from.

The old timber dock and walkway is being replaced 
with concrete blocks and new timbers.

This is a very large project for us and we anticipate 
it being completed by April 1st, 2017 in time for the 
boating season.

There is temporary access to G Dock and “H” Dock 
along “E” dock.

If you have any questions in regard to this upgrade 
please feel free to send us an email or give us a 
call.

by Al Patterson & Alan James

MOORAGE DIRECTOR'S REPORT MARCH 2016 ENTRY · · ·  A. PATTERSON & A. JAMES



KETTLE CAMPAIGN
2016

Salvation Army extended blessings to members of 
the West Kelowna Yacht Club who participated in 
the kettle campaign in December. Our 4 day totals 
this year were $4,476. We have raised almost 
$20,000, helping others in this community, since 
the Yacht Club began supporting the S.A. in 2010.

SUPERSTORE - Bryan Feagan · Christine Klaus · Craig Gates · Mark Decew · Jack Narsted
WALMART - Tom Cole · Diane Newton · Linda Garand · John Hudson & Granddaughters · Craig Gates
SUPERSTORE - Bryan Feagan · Kenner Henderson · Donna Wyatt · Nicole Waidman & Daughter
LIQUOR STORE - Kenner Henderson · Bryan Feagan · Bev Jackson · Lisa Neilson · Gayla & Doug Lepard

ALL MEMBERS PLEASE CONSIDER VOLUNTEERING THIS DECEMBER. PAY IS NOT THE BEST BUT THE SHIFT IS ONLY 2 HOURS.

THANK YOU 
FOR YOUR 
SUPPORT

THANK YOU 
FOR YOUR 
SUPPORT

Special Thanks to

Kenner Henderson
WKYC ORGANIZER FOR THE
SALVATION ARMY KETTLE CAMPAIGN

Thanks to the club members who rang the bells this year to help others
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WEST KELOWNA YACHT CLUBP E N D O Z I  L O G

P A G E  1 8
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 940 Alsgard Street, Kelowna

Ph:  (250) 765-1722

irs
f

 

 s.
e.

www.margettsfiberglass.com

The Boat Repair Specialists

   Ray’s Prop Repair
              11124 Bottom Wood Lake Road 
                   Winfield, B.C., V4V 1V8 
Shop Phone 250-766-2482 Cell Phone 604-750-0103 

Summer Hours: Thurs – Mon 9am – 5:30pm

  Power Tech! Stainless Steel & Aluminium 
        Quicksilver Props & Accessories 
       Other Marine Parts & Used Props 

Richard Montgomery
Lawyer

410-1708 Dolphin Ave.
Kelowna BC  V1Y 9S4

T-250.980.3361
F-250.868.9011

richard@montgomerymiles.com

Business Law Real Estate Wills, Trusts, & Estates
   .

www.gwgkelowna.com

rant waidman

Want To Advertise
YOUR BUSINESS
in The Pendozi?

Advertising Prices
Full Page.......................... $60.00+gst
1/2 Page........................... $35.00+gst
1/3 Page........................... $25.00+gst
Business Card...................$15.00+gst
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CALENDAR

MARCH 2017
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1 2 3 4

5 6 7 8 9 10 11

12 13 14 15 16 17 18

19 20 21 22 23 24 25

26 27 28 29 30 31

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9

ST. PATRICK'S 
DAY PARTY

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9

PRIVATE 
FUNCTION

SPRING
CLEAN-UP

STARTS @ 2PM
+BBQ DINNER

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9
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CALENDAR

APRIL 2017
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1

2 3 4 5 6 7 8

9 10 11 12 13 14 15

16 17 18 19 20 21 22

23 24 25 26 27 28 29

31

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9

ART SHOW &
OPEN HOUSE

ART SHOW &
OPEN HOUSE

Bar Open
5-9 GOOD FRIDAY Bar Open

5-9

EASTER SUNDAY Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9

NEWCOMER'S
NIGHT

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9



PARTY
PATRICK´S DAY

www.westkelownayachtclub.com

MUSIC · FOOD · DRINK

March 17 @ 6pm

$12 PER PERSON | GREEN BEER | COCKTAILS | BINGO | POOL

friday

ma
rc
h17



Sunday, March 26, 2017 ··· Starts @ 2pm

BBQ DINNER $2 per person
EVERYONE WELCOME. Helpers get a free meal and drink!

We need volunteers to come down to the Club and help us get it looking 
ship-shape for the 2017 Season! There will be plenty of jobs for everyone to 

tackle. We will provide a list of tasks for you to choose from.

Join Us!Join Us!



artshow
&open house

FEATURING 9 CELEBRATED PROFESSIONAL ARTISTS FROM THE OKANAGANFEATURING 9 CELEBRATED PROFESSIONAL ARTISTS FROM THE OKANAGAN

An am�ing group of artists showing in one venue. 
Don’t miss this amazing Art Show & Sale!

Open House both days

BBQ 11:30a-1:30p
Bar Open @ 11:30a

Find out about Membership & Club Rentals

BOTH DAYS



NEWCOMERS
N I G H T

April 22  2017

DRESS IT UP OR
DRESS IT DOWN

Blackjack
Crown N Anchor

Texas Hold’em
& more!

IN YOUR BLACK & WHITES

Come out and welcome a� our new members from 2016

F E A T U R I N G



The date is observed to commemorate the Mexican 
Army's unlikely victory over French forces at the 

Battle of Puebla on May 5, 1862, under the leadership 
of General Ignacio Zaragoza.  This day has become 
associated with the celebration of Mexican culture.

Enjoy the music of Remenco
featuring Flamenco & Latin American Music

PLUS A SPECIAL PERFORMANCE FROM THE FLAMENCO DANCERS
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EVENTSEVENTSH O L D  YO U R  N E X T  E V E N T  AT

WEST KELOWNA YACHT CLUB

WEDDINGS · PARTIES · EVENTS · SEMINARS

250-768-5472
CALL TODAY!CALL TODAY!
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SPRING 2017

Join us for Euchre Night!
T H U R S D A Y S  @  6 : 3 0 P M

Our first Euchre Night was a roaring success. 25 people 
came out and we had a great time! Come and join the fun 
every Thursday!
If you don't know how to play Doug and Gayla will teach you.

COME EARLY FOR PIZZA
Call Gayla @ 250-768-9096 to join!

WE HAVE IT DELIVERED AT 6:00PM.

What is Euchre, you ask?
Euchre is a classic card game that 
is currently enjoying a revival. Its 
simplicity and speed make it attractive 
to card players - its balance of luck 
and skill gives both novices and 
experienced players reason to think 
they can win.

THURSDAY NIGHTS
E U C H R E + H A P P Y  H O U R

It just doesn't get any better!

P R E S E N T I N G
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ANCHOR CLUB

Hello everyone,

A new year of Anchor club dinners is upon us! We have been having great success at our Sunday 
Night Family dinners.Thank you to all that have attended and helped, you are greatly appreciated! 
Please make sure you purchase your tickets from Kathy before the dinner as we do not always have 
time to police the tickets sales at these events in our club! 

We are going to be starting Thursday Night Dinners in April this year. I will be putting up the sheet in 
the yacht club March 1 for our wonderful volunteers from last year and all the new members as well 
as old members who would like to get involved and volunteer for the Anchor club dinners. I would like 
to have a meeting with all our volunteers to get much needed input on what you would like to see stay 
the same or change. To make being a lead less stressful, this year will be different than the past years. 
We will be implementing things like leads not being responsible for shopping as well as leads not be 
responsible for lining up the volunteers unless they choose too. Please watch your email on the date 
and time for this meeting. 

I am looking forward to a fantastic year of new meals, yearly favourites and a lot of fun and laughs! 
See you Thursdays.

A MESSAGE FROM THE 
ANCHOR CLUB

by Christine Hawes

CHRIST INE HAWES · · ·  ANCHOR CLUB COORDINATOR · · ·  MARCH 2017
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Check over your safety gear.  Make sure your tool kit is complete and spare parts, like oil, are stocked.  Check 
that flares are not expired and that your fire extinguisher is charged.  Make sure you have everything on board 
to be compliant with the safety regulations and that life jackets, ropes, paddles etc are in good condition. Have 
your mandatory Pleasure Craft Operator card on board, as well as the registration for the Pleasure Craft license 
(the numbers on the front of the hull should match this registration and be in your name).  Check your sacrificial 
anodes, especially if you keep your boat in the water.  If they look rough, that means they are doing their job, but 
if they look too thin or may break soon, replace as necessary.
Summerize your engine.  It is best to bring your boat in to a certified marine technician to perform this service.  
During the summerize service the technician will: charge your batteries, install drain plugs on the engine, 
connect all hoses, check engine and gear oils (change as necessary), run up the engine to temperature and 
visually check over while operating, check controls and steering, check forward and reverse, check electronics 
(navigation lights, horn, bilge pump, blower etc) and install the transom drain plug.  The cost for a basic 
summerize (excluding oil change) runs from $100 - $150.
Give your trailer a once over.  Check brakes, tire pressure, grease bearings.  Check condition of rollers or bunks 
and the safety chain.  Check for the current registration on the plate and test the trailer lights.
Finally, prepare to launch your boat and enjoy making those special lifelong memories with your friends and 
family this boating season!

Article Contributed by

Crystal Selka
SELKA BOAT CENTRE LTD

ARTICLES

SPR ING  BOAT
START-UP THE BASICS

ALL THINGS

N A U TIC AL

Most boats will need a really good cleaning after their 
winter storage.  Start off with a general overall cleaning of 
your boat.  Scrub and protect the interior seats and vinyl, 
do not use a citrus cleaner as this breaks down the vinyl 
over time.  Make sure to apply a UV protection product 
on the vinyl, after cleaning.  Clean and oil any teak wood.  
Wipe out all cubbies, scrub the deck, clean windows, polish 
chrome and metal, clean canvas covers/bimini top and give 
the hull a good clean.  If last summer’s grime is still on the 
hull, give it an acid wash.  If your gel coat is dull, give it a 
good cut polish and then make sure to apply a good coat of 
wax.  

1890 Byland Road, West Kelowna, BC   250-769-1466   selkaboatcentre.com

WE HAVE EVERYTHING YOU NEED ON THE WATER: stand up paddleboards, 
wakeboards, kneeboards, wakeskates, 1-4 person tubes, tow ropes and more! 

Come check us out, we look forward to helping you!

•  New Boat Sales  •  Used Boat Sales  
•  Certified Technicians for inboard and outboard engines

Where Service Makes the Difference

New Line!

CRYSTAL SELKA · · ·  MARCH 2017
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CLASSIFIEDS

CLASSIFIED ADS FOR MEMBERS ONLY

Wanted: Sea Ray 240 or similar 
weekender / cruiser type of 24ft boat
Please call 250-306-3442.

1985 Mirage 25’ Sail Boat
Made in Canada. Mirage 25’ X 9’6” beam - 
Yanmar 7.5 HP inboard diesel with low hours

Boat is loaded with extras – heater, solar 
charging, VHS and depth sounder

Fresh water boat – 8’6” Dinghy - extra sails - 
Marine Survey Conducted 2013

Located at E26, WKYC    To view call Bryan  
250-826-2580

Asking Price: $ 14,000.00
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CONTACTS

FLAG OFFICERS 2016 ·· · 2017

PAT POPE
COMMODORE

778-755-0183 commodore@westkelownayachtclub.com

SCOTT THRESHER
VICE COMMODORE

250-768-8570 vice@westkelownayachtclub.com

CRAIG GATES
REAR COMMODORE

250-826-4787 rear@westkelownayachtclub.com

BRIAN JAMIESON
PAST COMMODORE

250-707-2017 past@westkelownayachtclub.com

STEPHEN ENNS
STAFF CAPTAIN

250-801-7365 staffcaptain@westkelownayachtclub.com
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CONTACTS

CLUB DIRECTORS 2016 ·· · 2017

ALJAMES
MOORAGE DIRECTOR

250-212-8696
moorage@westkelownayachtclub.com

GAILJAMES
BAR DIRECTOR

250-826-7553
bar@westkelownayachtclub.com

TIM KRISA
INDOOR MAINTENANCE

555-123-4567
indoor@westkelownayachtclub.com

TOM COLE
ADVERTISING & MEDIA

778-754-2221
advertising@westkelownayachtclub.com

TOM BRADSHAW
DIRECTOR AT LARGE

250-718-5889
director@westkelownayachtclub.com

AL STEWART
DIRECTOR AT LARGE

778-821-2060
director@westkelownayachtclub.com

ALPATTERSON
MOORAGE DIRECTOR

250-769-7154
moorage@westkelownayachtclub.com

TERRYJAGGERS
HARBOUR MASTER

250-317-7646
harbour@westkelownayachtclub.com

LORNE DASH
OUTDOOR MAINTENANCE

555-123-4567
outdoor@westkelownayachtclub.com

BRENDA YOUNG
ENTERTAINMENT DIRECTOR

250-870-1628
entertainment@westkelownayachtclub.com

KATHY GABELHEI
OFFICE MANAGER

250-768-5472
wkyc@westkelownayachtclub.com

SIMONE PETERSON
TREASURER

778-363-1425
treasurer@westkelownayachtclub.com
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EXTRA INFO

REMINDER TO 
MEMBERS
A reminder to all members 
using power on the docks 
to check that they have the 
correct cord end for the 
outlet. Boats normally come 
with a 30 amp cord end and 
since most of our outlets on 
G, H and B are 20 amp, they 
require an adaptor.
Please contact Al James with 
any questions.

The end of the year is fast approaching.  Come on 
down to the club and spend your fun money.  There 
are still a couple of events where you can use your 
fun money.  Remember, if you don’t use it, you lose it.  

SURF THE PENDOZI!
Remember you can move up and down from the Table of Content to any article and back with the click of your mouse.
Just click the article in the Table and to return click the return arrow at the end of the article.
Not working? Try this:
Click the Pendozi to open >>> In the top right corner click "Open with a different Viewer" >>> Click drop down arrow >>> 
Click "Other" >>> Click "Internet Explorer" (or try the other options)

P L E A S E
B E  A D V I S E D
All water outside the 

Pendozi is non-potable

BAR HOURS
Thursday........... 5-9pm

Friday................ 5-9pm

Saturday............ 5-9pm

Club access to washrooms is 
available between 7am and 11pm

ATTENTION

NOTE

PARKING

Please remember to have your membership 
card available when attending other clubs. 
Don’t forget to sign in, including at our club!

Please ensure your vehicle has the 
WKYC window sticker clearly visible 
on your windshield when parking in the 
WKYC parking stalls.
If you need one please ask the bar or office.

Please try to take your garbage to the Regional barrels just 
outside of the gate. It helps save on our garbage disposal!

LOST ITEMS

REMINDER

GOT PHOTOS?

Please notify the office if you have lost something in the 
moorage basin. Things surface all the time and we never 
know who they belong to.

No animals in the Clubhouse at any time. No animals on the 
deck when food is being served (Health Dept. rules). Animals 
are to be leashed at all times and please scoop up.

If you have fun or interesting photos suitable for use in or 
on the cover of the log, please contact Kathy at the office 
for information on how to get them to us.

?

We only have one disabled parking stall, so be 
sure to display a placard if parking there.
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CLUB INFO

West Kelowna Yacht Club

4111 GELLATLY ROAD
WEST KELOWNA, B.C. • V4T 2K2

PHONE 250-768-5472 · FAX 250-768-8972 · EMAIL WKYC@WESTKELOWNAYACHTCLUB.COM

G
ELLATLY ROAD

BOUCHERIE ROAD

GE

LL

AT
LY

 R
O

A
D

GELLATLY ROAD

G
LEN

RO
S

A
 R

O
A

D

GOSSET ROAD

OKA
NAG

A
N

 H
IG

HW
AY

HWY 
97

97th St

VISIT US AT WWW.WESTKELOWNAYACHTCLUB.COM
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